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Dear Permanent Secretary,

York Street Interchange Project

Belfast City Council's City Growth and Regeneration Committee, at its meeting on
15th January, agreed that a letter be forwarded to the Minister for Infrastructure seeking an
update on the York Street Interchange project and clarification on how it fitted with the
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change’s report of October 2018 on the impact of global
warming and the need to transition to a carbon neutral society, based on more sustainable
transport infrastructure.

This decision was ratified by the Council at its meeting on 3rd February.

| would be grateful if you would bring the matter to the attention of the Minister and look forward
to receiving her response.

Yours sincerely,

sy Dowsosre

Democratic Services Officer
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